
REINHART I BOERNER I VAN DEUREN 

NORRIS & RIESELBACH , S.C. 

ATTOHNEYS ,IT LAW 

Febrnary 9, 1995 

SENT VIA FACSIMILE 

Ms. Michelle DeBrock-Owens 
WDNR Environmental Enforcement Specialist 
North Central District Headquarters 
P.O. Box 818 
Rhinelander, WI 54501 

RECEIVED 
Wis. Dept oi i<~tural Resources 

FEB 1 3 1995 
N. C. Dist. Hdqtrs. 

RHINELANDER, WI 

Dear Ms. DeBrock-Owens: Re : CM Christiansen Co.'s Property, 
Phelps, WI 

In reply to our telephone conference of January 31, 1995, and the 
Department's letters dated Febrnary 1 and 8, 1995, in the above matter, please be 
advised that Philip Christiansen has authorized the joint venture of Whitewater 
Associates and Coleman Engineering to submit a work plan and conduct a 
remedial investigation in behalf of C M Christiansen Co. 

By telephone conference yesterday and copy of this letter, 
Whitewater/Coleman has been advised of the April 15, 1995 deadline for 
submission of the work plan. I anticipate that with the amount of thought that has 
already gone into the project because of the proposal/contract negotiation process 
that Whitewater/Coleman will have no difficulty complying with the deadline. 

If you need further confirmation on this matter or have any questions, 
please call me at 608-829-3387. 
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cc Mr. Philip Christiansen 
Mr. Scott Watson 

Sincerely, 

Raymond M. Roder 
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